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MACOSH Fact Sheet: 
Safety in Lashing Operations 

 

 
On behalf of the Secretary of the U.S. Department of Labor, OSHA today has 
published the subject Fact Sheet - a product of the Maritime Advisory Committee 
on Occupational Safety & Health (MACOSH). We provide a link for your access 
here: 
 
https://acrobat.adobe.com/link/review?uri=urn:aaid:scds:US:629294b1-da8e-36b9-a64a-
bfe0ab945092 
 

                           
 
    Got a question about this particular subject? Write to the JSC at: blueoceana@optonline.net 
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